
 

 

 

Dear Eagle Families, 

 

That was a quick four-day week! We are engaging with learning in the classrooms and virtually. School lie is 

busy during the day! If you are a distance learner please remember to follow your schedule and log on bright 

and early at 7.35am. We love seeing you! 

 

School News: 

 

• If you are looking for ways to become involved in our school, remember to join our wonderful PTO. 
Information here: 
 

• SAC Meetings will be held virtually The First Thursday of every moth at 2:00pm. If you are interested in 
becoming a member please email Joshua.gray@stjohns.k12.fl.us. Thanks to Mr. Gray for being our SAC 
Chair this year! 

 

• Thanks to Spectrum Thrift Store for their generous donation to our Access Points Classrooms. We will 
be purchasing new computer programs for our students to use.  
 

• VOLLEYBALL TRYOUTS!! Begin the week of September 21st. You will need a sports physical. Any 
questions can be sent to abigail.whittaker@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

 

 

 

District News: 

 

• There will be no tickets available for the Friday night Football Games at SAHS. They are SOLD OUT and 
capacity is strictly limited to 30 percent for attendees.  Only spectators with a ticket will be permitted 
on campus.   

 

mailto:Joshua.gray@stjohns.k12.fl.us


• The U.S. Department of Agriculture extended waivers allowing students a breakfast and lunch option 
available at no cost.  The meals available at no cost are the posted school lunch and breakfast menu.  A 
la carte items are not included as part of the no cost meals.  A la carte items will continue to be available 
for purchase. Meals are also available for pick-up at all schools for anyone 18 years old or younger.  Meals 
available for pick-up are modified for safety and may not reflect the menu served in the cafeteria.  It is 
preferred that children are present for meal pick-up.  If the child/student is not with the parent for meal 
pick up, USDA requires a form of ID.  Valid forms of identification may include, but are not limited to, 
school identification card, child’s passport, government-issued child identification card, or any document 
proving parent/guardian identity and relationship to the child, such as an adoption decree; doctor, clinic, 
or hospital record; religious record; or daycare center record.  

 

 Meal pick-up times are as follows 8:30-9:00 am in the front loop 

 


